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Of the four options the OGTR presents in its discussion paper, Option 2 is the only 
one that will require the labelling and safety testing of ALL products derived from 
new GM techniques such as CRISPR. This is the option I urge you to adopt.  

Also,  

 All new GM techniques should be regulated to protect human health and the 
environment.  

 Products derived from all new GM techniques should be labelled accordingly.  
 The offspring of GMOs that have theoretically not inherited the GM trait 

should be assessed for safety and these products should be labelled 
accordingly.  

 Amateur biohackers be not be allowed to use GM techniques on living 
organisms in unregistered laboratories with no regulation. 

Yours sincerely, Andrew Preece 


